Indoor Track and Field

2008-2009

1. Indoor track will start on December 3, 2008.

2. Follow the attached calendar for practice time and days.  Listen for announcements if something should change.

3. Practice will be held at the High School after school.  Should the weather warm up, practices may be changed to Bangor Park.

4. There will be NO practices if the school is closed for in climate weather.

5. You must provide your own transportation to and from meets.  We do try to car pool for those having problems with rides.

6. Clothing; you should always have sweat pants, sweat shirt, hats, gloves and good pair of sneakers for practice.

7. School rules and policies apply at all times.

8. If you can not make a practice, let one of the coaches know that you will not be attending practice that day.

9. Cell phones and I-pods will not be permitted for use during practice time.

10. Should you have any question please feel free to contact me.  My email address is hopstetm@bangorsd.org   

